
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  November 7, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 012 
Description: $1,497.87  
Given By:  THS Boys Basketball Booster    
Purpose: TMS Boys Basketball Shoes 
Site:   TMS   
Presented By: Brock English 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 013 
Description: $10,000 
Given By:  Pierce St PTO    
Purpose: LED message board 
Site:   Pierce St   
Presented By: Amy Barnett 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 014 
Description:  $2,934 
Given By:  THS Girls Basketball Booster Club   
Purpose: TMS Girls Basketball 
Site:   TMS  
Presented By: Brock English 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 015 
Description: $1,000 
Given By:  Kiwanis    
Purpose: Growing Healthy Waves 
Site:   TPSD-Growing Healthy Waves Program  
Presented By: Mary Ann Plasencia 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 016 
Description: $400 
Given By:  Kiwanis Club of Tupelo    
Purpose: THS Key Club 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 



 
 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 017 
Description: $1,655.04 
Given By:  THS Boys Basketball     
Purpose: THS Boys Basketball Team 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Eddie Moore 
 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 018 
Description: Ink Jet Printer – HP4630 
Given By:  Bridgett Hawkins   
Purpose: Music Room – bought with EEF funds 
Site:   Parkway 
Presented By: Bridgett Hawkins 
 
 


